
Busy Week 
Thank you to everyone who made any kind of contribution this week (Book Fair, KG 
Special Person’s Day, LWLO, Ask the Expert), we appreciate it!  Looking ahead to the 
next two weeks, it’ll be busy again. • We are still in need of many volunteers for The 
Apollo Project, 14 per time slot.  This is because there are 7 interactive stations for 
the students to visit, each needing two volunteers. • We also have PTO Officer 
Elections on Wednesday.  You will have two opportunities to vote. Member meeting 
will start at 7 pm in the Westwood Library.  See our website to see who is running 
for next year. • Next week marks the start of One School One Book.  This year we 
will read The Paper Wagon by martha attema.  PTO has provided one copy per 
family.  Check our website for more information.

Wed. May 2nd  
Voting times are 
8-8:45 am and 

6:45-7:30 pm at 
Westwood. 

The Apollo 
Project 

Coming to WW on 
May 4th.  Check out 
our signup genius. 

Thur. May 3rd 
Look for a book to 
come home with 

your youngest child 
to start the 
program. 

STAFF APPRECIATION 
May 7-11 is Staff 

Appreciation Week.  
Please sign up to help 

where you can.
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INTERNET SAFETY 

Presentations for 4th 
and 5th graders will be 

May 8th. Look for a 
consent form soon.

2
1ST DAY SUPPLIES 

Back by popular 
demand, pre-order 

your school supplies for 
next year now.
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